Greetings: 
We at (insert affiliate name) extend our sincere gratitude for the ongoing support from the General Assembly and your unwavering commitment to addressing the needs of children and families navigating the child welfare system in our local communities across Georgia (or, insert counties of district/service). 

Understanding the demands on your time during this legislative session, we want to express our appreciation for your dedication to our state. As constituents and advocates for children, we are reaching out to emphasize the critical importance of CASA within the child welfare system. We would love the chance to connect with you during CASA Day at the Capitol on February 15th. 

CASA volunteers, ordinary citizens who serve as extraordinary advocates, are instrumental in providing direct support to children in foster care. Their pivotal role ensures that the child's best interests are consistently prioritized within the juvenile court system. CASA volunteers offer much-needed stability and continuity for children who have endured abuse or neglect, facilitating shared information among DFCS staff, foster placements, service providers, schools, families, and other stakeholders. 

The CASA program not only maximizes community resources but also enhances public engagement by involving citizen volunteers in supporting juvenile courts and children experiencing foster care. This involvement yields additional resources, increased public transparency, heightened accountability, and facilitates vital connections for children and families. Every child in foster care deserves the individualized attention and sense of urgency that a CASA volunteer brings to the courtroom and community, promoting the child's safety, permanency, and overall well-being. 

Last year, 8,600 children in 158 counties benefited from the advocacy of CASA volunteers. There are still thousands more who would benefit from volunteer advocacy. Our vision is to ensure that every child who needs a CASA volunteer has one, improving their experience in foster care and strengthening their life-long connections to family. 

We genuinely appreciate your continued support of Georgia CASA (or insert program name) and the children in foster care in our community. We eagerly anticipate the opportunity to meet with you on CASA Day at the Capitol. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
  

